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Trailblazers 4-H Club News 
 

Reporter, Silver Meyers 
 
 

Trailblazers 4-H Club members conquered their fears and calmed their nerves, as they 

mastered public speaking in a crowded Crellin Elementary School cafeteria.  Members were 

judged on their prepared speech, radio spot and extemporaneous speeches. Our president, 

Samantha German, reminded eligible members to apply to Maryland 4-H scholarships. It 

was reviewed that May 9th will be Spring Weigh in and May 10th will be the Western MD 

District Show.  

Our next meeting will be a bowling outing at The Alley, Tuesday, April 15th at 6:00 pm. For 

more details on joining 4-H please reach out to your local extension office. 

 


